
Langley Secondary Musical Theatre Company 
would like to invite you to see this year's show, Mary Poppins!    

 
(We had hoped to also stream the show, but Disney has removed all their full shows from the streaming license, so live is the only 

way to see the show.) 
 
 
 
We have a cast and crew of 50 
students plus a full orchestra made 
up of students and community 
members, all working hard to make 
the magic of the show come to life.  
Audiences of all ages will enjoy the 
story of the world's most famous 
nanny. 
 
 
 
 
See below for show times and the 
link for purchasing tickets 
online.  You can also pay in cash at 
the door ($12 for seniors or students, 
$14 for adults).  Just reserve your 
seats by emailing  
lssmarypoppins@gmail 
with the show date and number of 
seats requested. 
 
 
 
 
Thursday Feb 23 @ 7 pm 

Friday Feb 24 @ 7 pm 

Saturday Feb 25 @ 2 pm 

Saturday Feb 25 @ 7 pm 

Thursday March 2 @ 7 pm 
(Alumni and Staff night!)  

Friday March 3 @ 7 pm 

Saturday March 4 @ 2 pm 

Saturday March 4 @ 7 pm 
 
 
 
 
Tickets can be purchased online here: https://sd35.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/44195/111/False/True 
 

See you at the theatre! 
 
 
 


